

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT TOWN COUNCIL

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Chairman S. Naomi Rodriguez

December 5, 2023

Mr. Tony Capon Planning & Zoning Commission 37 Silas Dean Road Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mr. Capon:

The Twenty-seventh Ledyard Town Council held their Organizational Meeting on December 4, 2023 with liaison assignments made at that time. Councilor Gary St. Vil has been assigned as the liaison to the Planning & Zoning Commission and may be reached at the following address:

Councilor Gary St. Vil 2 Thompson Street Ledyard, Connecticut 06339 Telephone: (860) 980-0656

e-mail address: gsvil@ledyardct.org

Should you have any further questions feel free to contact Councilor St. Vil; Town Chairman S. Naomi Rodriguez at telephone (860) 910-9918, or myself at telephone (860) 464-3203.

Roxanne M. Maher

Administrative Assistant to the

Town Council

Sincerely,

cc: Planning/Development Director Zoning Enforcement Officer Office Assistant II